10/8/2014

Leigh Ing

Executive Director

Texas Low Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission
333 Guadalupe St. #3-240

Austin, TX 78701

Re: Request for amendment of Monticello Import Agreement

Dear Leigh,

The Xcel Energy Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant would like to request amendment to
our Import Agreement, as amended, # 1-0045-01, to include importation of Class A unstable
waste.

Sincerely,

Paul Vitalis
Sr Health Physicist
Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant




